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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
To build relationships with the community and celebrate a love of reading for pleasure, we are taking 

the children on a local walk to visit the Horley Library. The children will share stories and the theme 

of the visit will link to World Book Day.  

 

Emerald Class  

The visit will take place on Tuesday 5th March 2024.  We will leave school at 1:15pm and will return 

to school for 3:00pm. 

 

Sapphire Class 

The visit will take place on Wednesday 6th March 2024.  We will leave school at 1:15pm and will return 

to school for 3:00pm. 

 
If you are able to help, please let a member of the Reception team know.  
 
 
Many thanks and kind regards. 
 
 
 
The Reception Team 
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